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With thanks to all our Patients and 

Patient Group Members 

who took the time to contribute by 

taking time 

to complete the survey  
 

FEW MINUTES TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY 

 

This Survey was conducted during the month of October 2024 via online and in person 

when patients attended appointments at the surgery. 

 

 

 

 



 

Thank you for taking time to complete this questionnaire. 

 

 

 



 

Thank you for taking time to complete this questionnaire. 

 

 

 



 

Thank you for taking time to complete this questionnaire. 

 

 

 



 

Thank you for taking time to complete this questionnaire. 

 

 

 


